
 

Office for Civil Rights and Civil Liberties 

 
 

Dear Community Members –  
 
Save the date for an upcoming U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
(DHS), Office for Civil Rights and Civil Liberties meeting on June 14, 2018 
from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm at the Salvation Army (Chapel Room), 93 Stony 
Circle, Santa Rosa, CA 95401. 
 
We are interested in hearing about the experiences of community members   
with disabilities and from all stakeholders in Santa Rosa and surrounding 
areas related to the October 2017 fires.  Hearing about your experiences 
helps in our efforts to improve preparedness, response, and recovery in 
future disasters for all communities.    
 
During the June 14 meeting, you will hear from DHS and FEMA officials. If 
you wish to participate, please RSVP by June 8, 2018 by sending an email 
to anna.hinken@hq.dhs.gov 
   
Anna Hinken  
Department of Homeland Security  
(202) 903-9215  
anna.hinken@hq.dhs.gov 
 

 
The Salvation Army is wheelchair accessible.  To request an ASL 

interpreter, real-time captioning, materials in large print, or any other 
accommodations, please either send an e-mail to 
anna.hinken@HQ.DHS.GOV or call 202-903-9215  

by June 8, 2018. 
 

 

Visit CRCL at www.dhs.gov/crcl, or contact us at crcl@hq.dhs.gov.  
Follow CRCL on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/CivilRightsAndCivilLiberties   
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